
 

CATHEDRAL BUS 

REGISTRATION 
Registration for bus transportation for the 2024-2025 school year is now open. 

 
All students riding the bus to and from Blessed Sacrament or Aquinas must also register!!! 

 
Please sign up this week!!!! 

 

La Crosse School District Residents—Register Now 

 •  La Crosse residents must complete the online transportation request every year: 

 •  CLICK HERE to access the Google Form 
 
 

Onalaska School District Residents—Register Now 

 •  Onalaska residents must complete the online bus agreement: CLICK HERE 
 •  Current bus riders should retain the bus badges they were issued this year as they will be 
       needed for next school year.  Onalaska’s Transportation Department will send a survey in 
       August to see who needs badges. 
 •  Please note that students must be at the bus stop 10-15 minutes prior to the scheduled 
       pick-up time because route times are approximate, not exact. 

 
 

Aquinas-Luther Charter—Register Now 

 •  Aquinas students using one of the four Aquinas/Luther buses CLICK HERE 
 •  Routes will be similar to last year and will be finalized in August. 

 •  If Luther is closed for inclement weather, the charter buses do not run.  
 
 

Email Ted Knutson, President or contact Cathedral Office with questions. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcvp4Csc34lzo0W9yULOuOjgmzGTj3HoPRy_7tcawhjjHGhg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBxMXsB4LEZdfehFKk06gMkwno3QGFKJ27tkQUQN-VKonDpQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfM3h9-NuiTvjEU7yzuVWCtXz4FT21W6SVcO7_DUMEh5UnuPA/viewform

